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  Date: 10 May 2017 

Subject: NSPA RFP DWI17001 – 4 x 4 Light Armoured Vehicles (VTLB) 

 Questions and Answers – Issue 1 

 

NSPA will post all official communications regarding this procurement on its website. In addition, NSPA reserves the 
right to amend this RFP at any time prior to the proposal submission deadline. Any changes, amendments, or 
clarifications will be made in the form of responses to bidders’ questions, amendments, or addendum issued by 
NSPA. Bidders should check NSPA’s website frequently for notice of matters affecting this procurement. 

 

 Technical Question and Answers are marked in Green 

 Commercial Questions and Answers are marked in Blue 

 

 
 

 Question Answer 

1  

“I have looked into the NSPA web site but 
could not find a date for the Bidders 
conference. 

Is there a date already, and which is it?” 

 

 

Paragraph 73 to Paragraph 75 of the Bidder 
Instructions explain the current arrangements in 
relation to the Bidders Conference. 

 

The bidder’s conference will be held in June 
2017 at NSPA facilities in Capellen, 
Luxembourg. 

 
Should you wish to attend the bidder’s 
conference, please register your interest and 
bio data by 12 May 2017, at the address below:  
 

douglas.wiles@nspa.nato.int 
 

NSPA reserves the right not to accept 
registrations after this date. 
 
You are also requested to provide the bio data 
of the participant(s) (max 2 persons per Bidder) 
in your response by 12 May 2017 as detailed in 
Paragraph 75 of the Bidder Instructions. 
 
The Bidder Instructions can be found on the 
NSPA website. 
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